
Subject: Fleet Week Banner for the Welcoming Party
From: "Bezmalinovich, Augie" <ABezmalinovich@portla.org>
Date: 08/14/2017 01:30 PM
To: "lparker@sanpedroBID.com" <lparker@sanpedroBID.com>,
"'eswanson@sanpedrochamber.com'" <eswanson@sanpedrochamber.com>

Hi Lorena and Elise,

I hope all is well and that you enjoyed your weekend!  I have the Fleet Week Banners
that promote the downtown welcoming party and I plan on placing 3 up on Wednesday
and giving Lorena the other 2 to place in the downtown area.  I’m planning to place 1
where the Port has an existing waterfront sign on 25th and Gaffey, another on the corner
of Weymouth and Western (on the chain link fence in front of the elementary school and
was hoping to place the other on the chain link fence at Ponte Vista (Western and
Aveneda Aprenda) – Elise do you think I can still do that – do we need to get permission
for the Ponte Vista site?

Thanks,
Augie
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